
 

 

 

Winterbourne Junior Girls’ 

Year 6 Newsletter 

Week ending: Friday 22nd June 2018 

       Upcoming events: 

Year 6 will be heading to Chessington World of Adventures 

on Tuesday 3rd July.  Please ensure that your reply slip 

and money is into school ASAP.  

 

 

  

 

 

 

Year 6 enjoyed a fantastic day at Warner Bros 

Studio as part of our Harry Potter focus for writ-

ing.  Well done to all of the girls who were fantas-

tically well behaved and who really made the best 

of this super learning opportunity. 

 

Year 6 Attendance this week  

Monday—Thursday 

As a school, we are aiming to achieve 

an attendance target of over 97%. We 

are currently at 96.91%  

6.1: 96.3 % 

6.2: 97.2% 

6.3: 98.6% 

Well done to 6.3!  

Star students of the week: 

(6.1) Afreen and Marjan 

(6.2) Kyra C and Kelisse 

(6.3) Maheda and Reema 

Winners of £5 Voucher have made excellent 

progress in Writing this week Well done to 

Hala (6.1), Momina (6.1), Shaniel (6.2), 

Morsal (6.2), Rishika (6.3), Danielle (6.3), 

Nana (6.3), Kyrah (6.1) 

Year 6 will continue to participate in week-long projects.  For history, they will 

learn about pre-historic Britain; including plotting key events and developments 

on a time line, learn about what a hunter-gatherer and complete internet re-

search. 

Harry Potter Day. 

A heads-up that Harry Potter Day will be on Monday 2nd 

July.  Please plan with your daughter how she will dress-up 

Well done to the Year 6 girls who participated in 

the rounders competition on Thursday 21st 

June!   


